VILLAGE DISTRICT OF EIDELWEISS
Commissioners Meeting
Monday August 7, 2023

The Board of Commissioners met at 7:30am on Monday August 7, 2023.
In attendance for the public meeting are Commissioner Ralph Lutjen, Commissioner Mark Graffam, & Katelyn Quint-Administrator

At 7:30am Commissioner Ralph Lutjen calls the meeting to order


Admin 
Brief discussion welcoming Katelyn Quint as the new full-time Office Administrator. Commissioner Mark Graffam and Ralph Lutjen went over some expectations and did some training with Katelyn to help prepare for tomorrow’s commissioners meeting.     


Mark Graffam makes a motion to adjourn at 8:25am, Ralph Lutjen 2nds, passes 2-0 

Respectfully submitted,
Katelyn Quint, Administrator.
